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Saturday, October 03, 2020 1:58 PM

Hi, 

I live on Granger just east of Packard in Burns Park. I love the Healthy Streets program. I walk 
almost daily for exercise and it’s great to be able to be able to safely use the streets when the 
sidewalks are crowded. Please keep the program going!

Thanks,

Nancy H. Davidson
1301 Granger




